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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE -        Feb. 28, 2011 

Board of Elections 

Contact: Terri Robertson, Director 

Telephone: 910-678-7733 

E-mail: trobertson@co.cumberland.nc.us   
 

 

Board of Elections Meets to Discuss Precinct Changes 

 
FAYETTEVILLE, NC – The Cumberland County Board of Elections will hold a public meeting on 

Tuesday, March 8 at 9 a.m. to announce changes to several precincts throughout the county due to 

population increases in these areas.  

 

The precincts that will be divided include Cross Creek 23, Cross Creek 28, Auman, Pearce’s Mill 2, 

Cliffdale West, Hope Mills 2, Westarea, and Spring Lake.  

 

The meeting will be open to public comments, and anyone wishing to speak must sign up 30 minutes 

prior.   

 

The Cumberland County Board of Elections office is located at 301 E. Russell St., Fayetteville. For 

more information, call 678-7733.  
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